Dear Parents and /or Guardians,

Your son or daughter is currently enrolled in my US History class.  To instruct my classes I try to use various approaches to convey the true meaning of history to my students.  With the assistance of technology and film, the events of history are more than just learned they are experienced and felt by students.  

Throughout the school year we watch films such as Saving Private Ryan, Band of Brothers, etc… These films give students a first hand perspective of the historical events we discuss in class.  However, these films are rated “R” and as a result I’m asking your permission to allow your son/daughter to watch in class.  
Due to the graphic nature of these films, I am requesting my students obtain a signed permission slip to view the movie as it is rated "R".  If you feel these films are not appropriate for your son or daughter, he/she will not be allowed in the room during viewing.  This permission slip must be turned in by the beginning of class on Feb 19th , 2013.   Thank You for your time.  

Joe Vogt

US History Teacher

262-534-3189 ext. 7236

=====================Return This Portion======================

Please check one of the following boxes:

--------
Yes, I give permission for my son/daughter to watch R rated movies in   History class.  

--------
No, I do not give permission for my son/daughter to watch 



R rated movies.  Please remove them from class during viewing.  

Student's Name:




Date:

Parent's Signature:

